
ROTARY CLUB OF McLEAN
Chartered November 10, 1965 

P.O. Box 561 • McLean, VA 22101
MEETINGS: TUESDAYS - NOON

Location: Lutheran Church of the Redeemer
1545 Chain Bridge Rd., McLean, VA 22101

September 22, 2009                    Dale Lazar and David Coyle

Upcoming
Speakers

Today’s Meeting
Our distinguished speaker today 

will be Rotarian 
Susan Ireland

The topic of his presentation is

“What’s Your Genius?”
 What’s your genius...is a compelling visit
into the world of how you think and how it 

explains why you succeed almost effortlessly 
in some endeavors yet not in others.  Discover 
the secrets that the most successful people in 

the world (think Bill Gates) already 
know about achieving great success, 

satisfaction and happiness.

• Apr 13 2010
Walter Hughes
“Rotary Grant Presentation - Water Wells”

• Apr 20 2010 - MHS Theatre Production
“Twelve Angry Jurors (Students)”April 6, 2010                  Heather Schoeppe and David Coyle

Guests
Emily Hunt, a guest of Tom Mangan

Visiting Rotarians
Past District Governor Tin Lay

David Danner-Tysons Club

Keith Argow-Vienna Club

Louis Matisikas-Dulles Airport Club

Last Meeting
Keith Argow spoke about Fire Lookout Towers 

and preservation.

 Announcements
Mclean Day is May 15th and sign-up sheets will be 
here next week.  Please register for the District 
Conference at Kingsmill Resort in Williamsburg from 
April 29 through May 2.  The installation dinner for 
next year’s officers will be July 8 and will replace the 
Tuesday meeting.  Michael DeRose thanked Todd 

Dempsey, Paul Ward and Cecilia Ford for donating 
blood.

Happy Talk
Kathy Martin was excited that Fairfax County 
approved Vincent Hall to build more apartments 
and a community center.  Nick Kalis was impressed 
how well Shelter Box went at Neiman Marcus last 
Saturday.  John Rosenbaum is looking forward to 
the wine tasting with the Tysons Club.  Dale Lazar 
is proud of how well Cornell did in basketball and 
hockey.  Paul Ward was conflicted about betting 
against Tennessee, but happy in the end.  Michael 

DeRose was thrilled with the thank you notes 
received from the kids.  Pastor Bob is excited about 
the Washington Opera performing at the church on 
April 23 to raise money for Haitian Relief. 


